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JANUARY PROGRAM – JANUARY 24, 2023, 6:30 P.M. 

 
This month Nadine Cox will be presenting this year’s KHQS Challenge Quilts. The theme is “Home” 
 
The February meeting will feature Sandy Phillips. Sandy has been a quilter for many years and is 
currently writing a cookbook featuring quilts and recipes. She will be sharing her project with us. Sandy 
attended our last QOV presentation and is extremely interested in this program. She and her sister, 
Phyllis, joined our QOV Group earlier this month.  
 
In March we will begin a “pizza box block of the month” project. This will be led by Kay Wilson. Details to 
come.  
 
Also, Nadine reports that she is working on a new and improved Cabinet Bundle Challenge. Details will 
be revealed soon. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 



Minutes of December 13, 2022 Meeting 

Central Kentucky Homemakers Quilt Guild 

 

At 6:20, President Mary Ann Burch Invited all to begin enjoying the festive food and cocoa provided by 

Social Chair Sarah Wilding.  Sarah asked all in attendance to complete a card stating a little-known fact 

about themselves.  At 6:30 Mary Ann called the meeting to order and welcomed one visitor.  Members 

with December birthdays were reminded to choose a birthday fat quarter.   

Reports: 

Treasury – Debi Newman reported a bank balance of $8,028.00, composed of $4,621.26 designated for 

stockings, and $3,406.74 belonging outright to the guild.  It also was reported that we had raised $565 at 

the Homemaker’s Children’s Holiday Store and had paid our Homemaker dues of $490 from the 

proceeds. 

Membership – Debra Miller reported that we now have 51 members.  Our membership directories have 

been completed and were distributed to attendees at the meeting.  Debra expects to have new name 

badges for us at the January meeting.  The new member welcome information and baskets will also be 

finalized by January’s meeting.  We had 31 members present.    

Newsletter – Mary Quinan will need items for the January Newsletter by January 15. 

Quilts of Valor – Sherry Wade and Debbie Brown reported.  Debbie Brown and Mary Ann Burch also 

brought copies for us of the December Frank Magazine featuring QOV on the cover.   Sherry Wade has 

received a couple of nice gifts in support of QOV as a result of the good publicity.  There is a single quilt 

presentation scheduled for a veteran (Raymond Azbill, Theresa Barton’s dad) on December 14.  That will 

bring the total of quilts awarded to 25.  

The next QOV meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 10 at 9:00 at the Extension Office basement 

with a presentation on how to make a Disappearing Pinwheel Block beginning at 10:00. We have the 

room until 4:00 p.m. so that we can work on either our own QOV projects, or make disappearing 

pinwheel blocks.  All are welcome.    

Charity Quilts – Debbie Poole reported that in the past year the guild had donated 42 quilts to Quilts for 

Kids, 5 Hospice quilts, and 200 Christmas stockings in addition to the aforementioned 25 QOV quilts. 

Hospice Quilts – Sheri Mestan Bochantin reported that lap size is good for Hospice Quilts. 

Christmas stockings – Debbie Brown mentioned the nice publicity we had received as a result of this 

project.   



Library – Anne Cockley reported that she and Nadine Cox have gone through the books donated by 

Marie Hagg and put the most current ones on the library cart and will donate the rest.  Anne is working 

on assembling an updated list of the volumes in our library.   

Social chairman - Sarah Wilding conducted our program by reading the cards of little-known facts and 

having the attendees figure out who was being spoken of, then having that person present her brown 

bag challenge project.  We learned some interesting facts about one another and saw some delightful 

brown bag projects! 

Children’s’ Holiday Store – Leah Tupts reported on the items which sold best.  Total proceeds were 

$565. 

Upcoming programs/workshop – VP Sherry Wade reported that in January Nadine Cox will show the 

KHQS challenge quilts.  In addition Nadine will launch the latest Cabinet Challenge at our January 

meeting.   

Sherry is in the midst of arranging for Sarah Frye to conduct a workshop for us on Saturday, April 29, 

2023 from 10 to 4 p.m.  Specifics on the subject matter for the workshop are forthcoming. 

We had a lively Show and Tell.  Door prizes were awarded.  The meeting was dismissed at 7:45 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Katie Daugherty, 

Secretary 

 
 

MEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
 
 

27 Feb     Anne Colly Rose 
 
 

 
 

 



IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Jan 24           Guild meeting, social time at 5:30, meeting at 6:30. KHQS Challenge Quilts will be on 

display. 

Feb 19          Deadline for submissions to the February newsletter 

Feb 28          Guild meeting, social time at 5:30, meeting at 6:30. Cabinet Bundle Challenge begins. 

 

Mar 11          Quilters Day Out, Louisville 

Mar 14          QOV work day 

Mar 28          Guild meeting 

 
 
 

CHARITY QUILTS 
 
 

This is a message from Rosemary on Quilts for Kids delivery.  I recently delivered 29 kids quilts to 
Rosemary and they are a part of this delivery to the hospital.  Thanks for all you do for Quilts for Kids!  
Debbie Poole 
 
Hello!  I’m happy to report on our final deliveries for 2022 today: 
  
To GreenHouse 17:  19 quilts, 6 fleece blankets 
To Kentucky Children’s Hospital:   58 quilts, 19 NICU sheets, 10 fidget dolls, and 1 pillowcase 
  
With this delivery we passed the 3,500 milestone; beginning with our first batch of 17 quilts in 2011, our 
QFK chapter has now distributed 3,530 quilts as well as thousands of other items such as sheets, 
pillowcases, dolls, superhero capes, and much more.  You have touched so many lives with your skills, 
hard work, and loving hearts.  Thank you!  Thank you! 
 
Rosemary 

 

 
 
 

 
Debbie Poole put together the following chart which shows that we made 272 items for charity 
projects last year. This includes charity quilts and stockings. In addition, we donated 575 items 
to the children’s Holiday Store. That brings the item total to 847!! It was a busy and productive 
year. You are all amazing and generous with your time and talents! 



 
 

 

 



 
 

Leah Tupts put together this inventory of items sold at the Holiday Store.  Thanks Leah! 
 
 

 



 
 
 

I have not yet been able to confirm a date for Quilter’s Day Out in Lexington, but it should be on 
March 18 at the Extension Office. I will have details for the next newsletter. 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
Here is a link to Schmetz Needles website where you can buy needles in bulk. You will save money and 
time buying them this way. 
 
https://www.schmetzneedles.com/collections/bulk-needles 

 
 



 
 
 

Mary Quinan’s great nephew Michael with his new quilt. 

 
 

REMINDER 

 If Franklin County schools are closed because of bad weather on a day we are scheduled to 

meet then our meeting will be canceled.  School closing information is available on local radio 

and television stations and on the internet. 

 


